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Ethiopia welcomes the detailed roadmap towards the realization of 

the web-based monitoring and follow-up system. Ethiopia underlines 

the importance of linking the implementation of resolutions with the 

Sub-Programs of the organization to boost coherence of reporting and 

ease of follow-up.  

Ethiopia wishes to be less theoretical and more practical or action 

oriented and suggest the following: 

 

1. Per the chairperson’s summary of the 6th Annual Sub 

Committee Meeting, many member States express preference 

for Option number 2 and Option number 3, therefore, for the 

sake of moving forward, Ethiopia suggests to eliminate Option 

1 and to continue the consultation on Option 2 and 3; 

2. Ethiopia believes that the secretariat incorporates the valuable 

comments provided by Member States during our previous CPR 

meeting and the 6th Annual Sub-Committee Meeting; therefore, 

Ethiopia wishes to ask fellow CPR to join us in instructing the 

Secretariat to enter the development phase and continue to 

develop the website;   

 

I thank you! 


